

Principal: Mrs V Redhead Vineyard Road Peterborough PE1 5DB

Telephone: 01733 343895

Email: admin@bishopcreightonacademy.org **Website:** www.bishopcreightonacademy.org **Twitter:** @BCA_Academy

March 2023

Thankyou

Year 4 Ukulele Concert

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 has been chosen to take part in an end of term concert at the Salvation Army Citadel Peterborough on the morning of **Wednesday 22nd March 2023**.

This has been organised by Peterborough Music Hub. Schools from across Peterborough will be participating, and it will be a fantastic experience for our children to play in front of an audience and hear live musicians.

They will be playing one of the pieces they have learnt in their Ukulele lessons this term.

All children must come to school in their full academy uniform with a waterproof coat and water bottle as the children will be travelling by coach to and from the venue.

The children will be leaving the academy at 9.00am and will be required to arrive at the earlier time of **8.30am**. The children will return to our academy back in time for lunch.

Please fill in the slip below and return it to the class teacher by Monday 20th March 2023.

Miss Avery Year 4 Class Teacher					
Year 4 Ukulele Concert					

I give permission for my child...... to attend the Ukulele Concert_on **Wednesday 22**nd **March 2023**.

Signed:.....(parent/carer)



